
 

 

February 21, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Susan Wagle, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Commerce 
Statehouse, Room 135-E 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator Wagle: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 189 by Senate Committee on Commerce 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 189 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 For the Kansas Bioscience Authority, SB 189 would increase the number of board 
members from 11 to 14.  The new members would be the Chancellor of the University of 
Kansas, the President of Kansas State University and the President of Wichita State University or 
their respective designees.  All three would be voting members. 
 
 Passage of SB 189 would have no fiscal effect. 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Diane Duffy, Board of Regents  


